


:conded by Sgt. Scott. Motion passed unanimously.

Item 7 on the agenda was the discussion and possible action regarding Guidelines for the Call to
the Public. The secretary provided the guidelines by the Board of Supervisors as an example.
Sgt. Escobar and Sgt. Scott were present during the PSPRS meeting where the same topic was
discussed, they agreed to same guidelines.

Mr. Duffner made the motion to adopt the following guidelines for the PSPRS meetings:

1. .ue speaker is to verbally identify themselves.

2. The speaker is limited to three minutes

3. The board is not to reply to the speaker but if necessary will ask the Secretary to add
an agenda item to the next meeting.

Sgt. Escobar seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Item 8 on the agenda was a review of correspondence with the Corrections Officer Retirement
Plan. The secretary informed the board she received a letter from CORP for Mr. Silver and Mr.
Steber and the system agreed with their decision on the return to work status.

[tem 9 on the agenda was other board business. The secretary informed the board that the
meeting for January fell on the holiday and it would need to be rescheduled. There followed a
discussion and it was determined that the meeting would take place on January 8" at 8:30 am.
The secretary also let the board know that if there ever was a subcommittee that they would also
be bound by the open meeting laws.

Item 10 was a call to the public. There was none.

Sgt. Escobar moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Sgt. Scott. Motion passed
unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 a.m.



